HARB Minutes April 3,2018

The meeting was called to order on April 3, 2018 at 5:00 pm in the Borough Office at 14
Crafton Street in Wellsboro, PA and the Pledge of Allegiance was given. Attending
were Andrew Harding, Joan Hart, Terry Bryant, Daryl Stratton, Borough Manager Scot
Boyce, Jr., and Assistant Secretary Florence B. Martino

Also in attendance: Bob Chesko, Shawn Bryant and John Albrecht.

Minutes: Minutes from the March 6, 2018 meeting were approved by motion of Terry
Bryant, seconded by Joan Hart and carried unanimously.

Public Comment on Agenda Items — None

OLD BUSINESS- Andrew Harding stated Laurel Health had changed the lamp to one
which resembles the other lamps around the facility.

Andrew Harding informed the members he is working with Sue on metal roofs.

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Wellsboro Hotel Company- Shawn Bryant stated they would like to remove
approximately 12° of damaged siding on the Sherwin Williams wall and evaluate
what is beneath the siding. Joan Hart made a motion to approve the request.
Daryl Stratton seconded the motion. Motion passed.

2. John Albrecht of 66 West Avenue explained the changes he was making at 23
West Avenue. Andrew Harding stated Mr. Albrecht should have come to the
committee, before he started the project. Mr. Albrecht showed the committee
steps on the other side of the building that he is planning on changing. Joan Hart
made a motion to approve the change to Borough Council with the condition that
Mr. Albrecht completes the siding at 151 Main Street and the current project at 23
West Avenue before starting any other projects. Daryl Stratton seconded the
motion. Motion passed.

ADJOURNED at 5:40 pm

Minutes respectfully submitted by: - / \ e
Florence B. Martino




